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SUMMER BASH

F A M I L Y  M A T T E R S :  N E W S  A N D  I N F O R M A T I O N  F R O M  F A M I L Y  R E S O U R C E  C E N T E R  O F
S O U T H  F L O R I D A ,  I N C .  A  N O N - P R O F I T  O R G A N I Z A T I O N  D E D I C A T E D  T O  T H E  P R E V E N T I O N

A N D  T R E A T M E N T  O F  C H I L D  A B U S E  A N D  N E G L E C T .

KICKS FOR KIDS! Our
new program we
started a few months
ago to help foster
children in our agency.
Often times, there are
so many children that
enter our care with
worn out or no shoes at
all. We created an
Amazon Smile Wish List
in hopes that we will
receive a new pair for
every child in our care. 

We held an employee picnic on Saturday, August 6th at Tropical Park. We
had a wonderful time playing games, eating and jumping in the bounce
houses. We also had a dessert contest with so many delicious desserts. 

We hope that you will be
able to visit our wish list
and purchase a pair for
at least one child. Each
pair of shoes has the
power to bring a new
hope, and style, to their
lives. Visit our wish list
page:
 https://www.amazon.co
m/hz/wishlist/ls/18K183S
YPAH6W?ref_=wl_share



DAY OF CARING PROGRAM
Family Resource Center
was super lucky to be a
part of the 'Day Of Caring
Program'. Bilzin Sumberg
chose our agency for their
community involvement
program. Approximately
60 attorneys, staff and
their families- along with
the team at United Way of 

BACK TO SCHOOL
Every summer, Family Resource
Center provides backpacks full of
school supplies for the upcoming
school year to all of our school-aged
children in foster care. Our volunteers
assisted us in packing almost 400
backpacks on July 23rd.

Miami came together to 
 revitalize our visitation
and therapy offices. They
also built care packages
for our children. Thank you
United Way of Miami and
Bilzin Sumberg for
choosing our agency to
be a part of this
wonderful community
program. 

Awarded Grants:
The Miami Foundation- $25,000 for Healthy Foster Kids

The William J. and Tina Rosenberg Foundation- $10,000 unrestricted

Publix Charities- $2,500 for Tutoring

Walter F. Goodnough Trust- $7,250 for Healthy Foster Kids






HAPPY CHILD WELFARE
EMPLOYEE APPRECIATE WEEK!

Family Resource Center went
through an on site visit from two
surveyors from COA (Council on
Accreditation) between Monday,
August 22 through Wednesday,
August 24th. The surveyors
feedback was very positive and
complimentary. After submitting the
requested improvements in a few
months, we will be the only agency
with two accreditations.

Last week we celebrated 'Child Welfare Employee Appreciation Week'.
We offered our staff breakfast every morning to show them how

thankful we are for the work they do day in and out for our community
and our system of care. 



UPCOMING
EVENTS


